
 

 

 

 
 

Chief Industrial Ladders  
Sold between 19 August 2014 and 2 November 2017 

 
 
 

Defect The polyester pole belt may fail during use. 
 
Hazard This may result in or contribute to falls from the ladder, 
posing a risk of injury to the user. 
 
What to do? Consumers should immediately stop using the pole 
belt. Consumers should contact Chief Industrial Ladders on 1300 
727 921 to arrange the replacement of the pole belt with a metal V-
Bracket. 


